
  
 

June 14, 2024 
 

Dear Regina Public Schools Families: 

Today we learned that “…the Teachers’ Bargaining Committee has accepted the Government-Trustee 
Bargaining Committee’s proposal to participate in binding arbitration for class complexity-
accountability framework and wages….Therefore, the Saskatchewan Teachers’ Federation is 
suspending the provincewide work-to-rule sanction effective June 14, 2024, at 4 p.m.” 

As a result, as of Monday, June 17, 2024, all Regina Public Schools’ operations and programs will 
resume, and all schools will return to their usual schedules.  

This means that: 

• All elementary and high schools will return to their typical schedules. 

• Supervision before and after school as well as during the lunch period will resume as usual.   

• Regular student transportation times will resume, including single and double bus runs – watch 
for more information from Transportation Office. 

• All extracurricular activities will resume including games, practices and clubs. 

• All field trips, charter buses for full band, Campus Regina Public transportation and other bus 
charters will resume. 

• School-age care programs (before and after school programs) will continue to operate as 
normal. 

All scheduled Cap and Gown and Grade 8 Celebration events will be held, as communicated to families 
by schools.  

Students will return to their usual learning and school schedules for the remainder of the 2023-24 
school year. We will continue to keep you informed of any future impacts in Regina Public schools 
via email/text using our School Messenger system, our website, Edsby, and social media platforms. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please email info@rbe.sk.ca, or call: 306-523-3000.   

 

Darren Boldt 
Director of Education/CEO 


